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Comments It is very difficult to have an informed opinion on this application due to the lack of engagement from 
Southern Water who have failed to approach the village, display the plan and answer questions. 
 
I believe that southern Water have been planning this for two years yet have only submitted for 
planning at the last minute. 
 
I suspect that the project may be beneficial to the area. But the plan requires future maintenance and 
that we trust that Southern Water will invest in this.  
 
That is not something that Southern Water has a track record of doing and even today the 
Environment Agency stated that 'We are very disappointed in the delays to Southern Water's water 
resources management plan and our representation made clear that they must produce a plan that 
ensures secure water supplies for customers, while also protecting the environment.' 
 
If the site is not well managed and Southern Water continue to pay fines rather than comply with their 
obligations it will be the people who live near the site who will have to put up with the smelly 
consequences. 
 
I would ask that you require Southern Water to present their case to the village, with evidence of how 
they intend to measure the continued reliability/success of the project. 
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